
It is SAT’s week starting Tuesday 9th May for 

Year 6.  We will be providing an early morning 

free breakfast, starting at 8:15 Tuesday to Fri-

day. 

 

Due to Year 6 using the  hall next Wednesday  

for SAT’s , the Tea and Tots is cancelled next 

week. We look forward to seeing you  

Wednesday 17th May. 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 5th May 2023 
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Monday 8th May– Additional bank holiday for Kings coronation.  

Tuesday 9th May—SAT’s Week. 

Tuesday 16th May—Year 4 Trip to Blackpool 

Dates for your Diary  

School Noticeboard 

E-Safety Tip 

Do you have an Apple watch? If so, do you know parents can control 

calls and messages as  well as put a location tracking system on their 

child’s apple watch? 
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Celebration  

Assembly Class  

Winners 

Stars of 
the Week  

Writers of the Week  Readers of the Week  

Mathematicians of the Week  
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Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

93.3% 96.2% 91.4% 94.4% 87% 87.7% 95.3% 

Our attendance for this week 

Our school attendance for the week is 92.5 %  which is below the       

national attendance expected of 95 %.   

Well done to Year 1 who get to keep the St Jude’s attendance 

cup for the week! 


